
NEWS FROM YOUR ELKS MAJOR PROJECT . . . 

 

 

 Chrystalyn is such an amazing Occupational Therapist! She does 

a very good job working with my son. She has given us many activities 

to try and they have helped my son develop more skills. We’ve seen 

progress since working with Chrystalyn.  I’m incredibly thankful for 

this program and for such an amazing person to work with. 

 

 * * * * * * * 

 

 Pediatric Vision Screener Dina’s interaction with the children 

was amazing. We are so pleased and grateful for this program. We now 

have two children who wear glasses who might have never been 

diagnosed. Thank you. 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

 We had a wonderful experience with Ms. Jocelyn, the Speech 

and Language Pathologist.  She had a warm, gentle and encouraging way 

about her and she was very patient with Charlie .She seems to love her 

job and enjoys working with kids. She was flexible with meeting times 

and locations and we appreciated her efforts very much. We miss her 

now! Thank you so much 

 

* * * * * * * 

 

 I could not say enough great things about our Occupational 

Therapist Mindy. She was simply the best. Such a kind, loving and 

comforting therapist. She is a wealth of knowledge and she helped our 

family learn so much. We always looked forward to her visits. She was 

always understanding with our schedule and went out of her way to 

accommodate us. We miss her and are so thankful for her with helping 

our son reach his goals! 

 

* * * * * * * 

 


